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Black History Month
Career & Technical Education Month
Financial Awareness Month

Spring Soccer Competition

February 1st 
Saturday Tutorials 9:00 - 12:00
National School Choice Week 

February 3rd - 7th National School Counseling Week
 3rd Write why having a school counselor is important

February 3rd TAME Practice 4:00 - 5:30 PM

February 6th TAME Practice 4:00 - 5:30 PM

February 8th 
Saturday Tutorials 9:00 - 12:00
TAME Competition 

February 10th - 14th STAAR Interim 

February 14th 
Happy Valentines Day! Wear red / purple / pink

February 17th President’s Day
Student Holiday! - No School
Staff Professional Development Day

February 20th - 28th TELPAS

February 22nd 
Saturday Tutorials 9:00 - 12:00
ECOBOT Practice Day

February 26th 
Wear African Cultural Attire or Red, Green, and
Yellow
Black History Program 4:00 - 5:00 PM

February 28th
Go Texan Day! Yeehaw~ Wear cowboy attire.
State Chess Competition

Dear Savoy Parents and Guardians,

As we step into February, we want to take a moment to update you on
important happenings at our school. We are committed to supporting
your child’s success, and we appreciate your partnership in making this
school year great.

The Importance of Attendance
Regular attendance plays a crucial role in your child’s success. Missing
even one day of instruction can make it challenging to keep up with
coursework. Please prioritize consistent attendance and communicate
with us if your child needs to be absent for any reason. Together, we can
ensure they don’t miss out on valuable learning opportunities.

Tutorials Are in Full Swing
This month, we have started offering tutorials to help our students excel
academically. These sessions provide additional support in key subjects
and are designed to ensure every student has the tools they need to
succeed. We encourage your child to attend to receive extra help or  to
excel above and beyond in their coursework.

Testing Season Is Here
As we progress through the semester, we want to remind you that this is
a significant time for testing. From state assessments (TELPAS/STAAR)
to classroom quizzes and projects, these evaluations are essential for
measuring your child’s growth and understanding. Please help your
student stay organized and prepared by reviewing their schedules and
ensuring they are ready for these important days.

We Love Our Students
At our core, everything we do is for the benefit of our students. We love
seeing their growth and celebrating their successes. Your child’s well-
being and academic achievement are our top priorities, and we are here
to support them every step of the way.

Thank you for your continued involvement and support. Let’s work
together to make this semester a successful and rewarding one for all our
students.

Warm Regards,
Deordre Adams, Principal
Savoy Middle School Campus


